
This is Jon Huizinga. I run fuel factory sports in PHX, AZ. I’ve had an opportunity to see
the Simms boys throw bullpens for the last couple years. The boys share a passion for the
game and have next level work ethic. If you have any other questions feel free to contact
me at coachzinger@gmail.com Thank you!


